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Once again Allied Arts of Renton will
be bringing the Chalk Art Contest to the
tennis courts in Liberty Park on Saturday
during Renton River Days. I was pleased
to announce at the AAR Board meeting in
February that, for the third year in a row,
Wiener & Lambka, PS will sponsor the
event. Furthermore, I have ordered lots of Daniel Burchardt
chalk with some really cool new colors.

The event, taking place on Saturday,
July 25™ will begin at noon, and all pieces Randi Cox
of work must be done by 3 p.m. so the
judges may take the court and review the
artwork. There are two adult categories,
professional and amateur; a category for
juniors, ages 10 through 12, and a special
place on the court for younger children to
draw us a picture. Prizes will be given in
the three categories, and all younger chil-
dren will receive a gift if they draw a pic-
ture. Included in the awards is the Barbara
Nilson People’s Choice award, which is
voted on by folks viewing the show, and
the judge’s Best Theme prize.

The event is free, open to everyone, and
all supplies are provided. The River Days
theme is “FRILLS, BILLS, & THRILLS.”
I can’t wait to see what artwork our artists
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will come up with featuring that theme; it Information is available on the

is my favorite part of the event. Renton River Days website or contact |
If you have never been to the Chalk Art Sonja Kyes at dkyes@comcast.net

Contest, and seen all the terrific pieces of or phone 42264215.
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Al l i ed Arts Annual Meeting Schedul e for
The Allied Arts Board has scheduled the annual meaetmnigntgh far
potluck dinner at 6 p. m and followed by the annueal SRhReettd nc
Ms Jorgendetélavor 48mail Ajorgensen6@comcast.net by May 28.
The business meeting will include a report by t hea d&mso.miNoanm-i
inated for the coming year are: Officersd CePr esi dent s, Del ores Dewing and Linda Middl e
Fisher. Nominated for another three year term on wh3® DP0A8d &
slate will be voted on at the annual meeting.
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